
Colorado  

Café Scientifique  
 

NOTE: NEW DATE ►Tuesday 30 June 2009  

at the Wynkoop Brewing Company  
http://www.wynkoop.com/  

Corner of 18th and Wynkoop in LoDo, Denver  
About a block from Light Rail. Thirteen minutes by foot from Auraria.  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
No abstract available as no one knows what is going to 
happen with this new…outbreak? epidemic? 
pandemic??? Chris Nyquist, Medical Director of 
Infection Prevention at The Children's Hospital, an 
expert on virus outbreaks, has studied flu, SARS and 
AIDS.  She will give us the lowdown on the new 
quadruple reassortant virus (bits from North 
American and Asian piggies, humans, and birds) that 
is going around. That is, if any of us are still healthy 
enough to crawl to the ‘Koop for an evening of suds 
‘n’ science.  
 
 
 
EVERYONE IS WELCOME. The discussion starts at 6:30 in the Mercantile Room (no food 
service there). Come before 6 PM to leave yourself time to get something to eat, or stay and 
eat afterwards.  We end around 8 PM.  
  
There’s no charge. The Wynkoop is generously providing the facility; we buy our own drinks. It is 
first come, first seated, and seating is limited so that everyone can take part in the discussion.  
  

The Colorado Café Scientifique is organized by an informal group of President’s Teaching Scholars and 
faculty from CU and institutions up and down the Front Range, as well as science fans from industry, 

government and elsewhere. We welcome your input, including ideas for speakers and topics. Bring them 
with you to the next Café, or e-mail them and any questions to John.Cohen@UCHSC.edu  

 
Essential information on our Web site at    http://CafeSciColorado.org 

H1N1: The Virus Formerly Known as Swine 

Ann-Christine Nyquist, MD, MSPH 
 

Associate Professor of Pediatrics, University of Colorado Denver 


